
With regards to the Air Quality Assessment 
 
We can confirm that the reason for this access onto the main road, is one of Health and Safety.  
Currently, the cars leaving the site are mixed with the commercial vehicles exiting the site from the 
adjacent exit shown on drawing 001A 
 
The Health and Safety manager of the site has decided that personal vehicles should not exit the site 
through the loading area and the same exit as commercial vehicles 
 
The cars exiting the car park will not add to air pollution, as they are already exiting the site, so this 
requirement is no longer valid for this application 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Richard Pratt  
 


